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April 9, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Central Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Spring time is here. Early in the week we had some sunny days, then it was followed by winter like 

weather with cold temperature and rain. It is amazing how the weather changes. I hope that we are all able 

to adapt to these changes in weather and are all able to stay healthy both physically and spiritually. There 

are many interesting and inspiring things happening here in America and abroad. I hope you are able to 

get the news from International Headquarters , from our national headquarters and also from our sub-

region. In case you don't, please let me know. 

 

Tomorrow, Saturday, April 10, WFWP is celebrating it's 29th year anniversary. Also, CARP Las Vegas 

together with CARP Bay Area is holding an online event entitled "You Are Worth More: The Honest 

Truth About Marriage". You can check the details from the sub-region 5 newsletter which I forwarded 

yesterday and is also included in the weekly updates from Pastor Nelson Mira, 

 

For our local news, 

 

1. I would like to offer my deepest thanks to all of you for your support in all of our ministry 

work through your prayers, time offering and donations both in cash and in kind. They are truly 

appreciated. 

 

2. Rev. David Ryan and I have been going out on Thursdays, for the past two weeks to visit 

churches and introduce ACLC. We plan to continue doing it until the end of our 40 days 

condition which will end on May 10, 2021. If anyone is interested in joining us, please let me 

know. Also, we are printing brochures and approach book to use in outreach. The Latino 

community are also printing post cards I heard both in English and in Spanish. 



 

 

 

3. We will have our HTM, Online Holy Community and other outreach support call this Saturday, 

April 10, 2021 at 8:00 PM using the following link 

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455. Password: 2020 

Meeting ID (if required): 251 525 455 

* To join by phone, voice only, dial any numbers below: 

(346) 248-7799, (301) 715-8592, (312) 626-6799, (253) 215-8782 

Password: 2020 Meeting ID: 251 525 455 

 

4. Young Adult Ministry Divine Principle study group is on Tuesdays at 7:00 PM facilitated by 

Greg and Miwa Couweleers and Shinghi Detlefsen 

 

5. "Mother of Peace" book club every Wednesday at 7:30 PM facilitated by Mr. Mike Lancey 

 

6. Youth Ministry Meeting via zoom every other Friday at 7:00 PM coordinated by Youth 

Ministry Pastor Miyuki Granstrom 

 

7. Breakfast Meeting at River Rock in Renton - This one has become almost a tradition for some 

of our families as they meet every 2nd Saturday of the month , Mrs. Julie Burgess is the contact 

person if you are interested in joining. 

 

8. Monday, April 12 is 62nd True Parent's Day, please offer your prayer and celebrate with your 

family. 

 

9. WFWP - Washington is looking for a bookkeeper. If you or someone you know is able to help, 

please let me know and I will connect you with Mrs. Sarah Nishioka, our chapter president. 

 

For other news and more details, please read the sub-region 5 newsletter. 

 

God bless you all and see you this Sunday, April 12, 2021 at Ballard Church or online via zoom. I will be 

sharing about "Hope" 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

253-282-1846 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


